LivISTA

Avista Corp.

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727
Spokane, Washington 99220-0500
Telephone 509-489-0500

Toll Free 800-727-9170

January 23, 2019

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
201 High St SE

Suite 100

Salem, OR 97301

RE:  Notice of Termination of Merger (Avista/Hydro One) (Docket No. UM 1897)

Attention Filing Center,

This letter serves to advise the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (“Commission”) and all
parties to the above-referenced Docket that Avista Corporation (“Avista”) and Hydro One
Limited (“Hydro One”) terminated their merger agreement on January 23, 2019, through action
of their respective boards of directors.

Accordingly, we request the termination of any further proceedings in this matter and closure of
this Docket.

Both Avista and Hydro One are appreciative of the time and effort expended by the Commission,
its advisors, and all parties to these proceedings.

Respectfully, J/
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David J. Meyef, Chief Counsel Kari Vander Stoep, Partner, K&I. Gates LLP
for Regulatory and Governmental Affairs On Behalf of Hydro One Limited
Avista Corporation Olympus Equity LLC
Cc:

Chair, Megan W. Decker
Commissioner, Stephen M. Bloom
Commissioner, Letha Tawney
Judge, Patrick Power
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